APPROVED

Cemetery Trustees Meeting Sheepscot Cemetery Newcastle, ME May 10th, 2016 4:30 pm

Members Present
Pat Hudson
David O'Neal
Member Excused
Will Byers
Attendee
Steve Reynolds

The Cemetery Trustees met with Steve Reynolds at 4:30 pm at the Sheepscot Cemetery to look at work that has been done and to discuss future work.

- 1. Tree Work: Trees and limbs to come down this fiscal year were discussed as well as work to be scheduled in FY17,
- 2. Leaf raking and brush cutting: Waltz has completed the work for this year.
- 3. Road Work: Need to finish the job. Estimated 3-4 day job for \$3000-\$3500 for FY17.
- 4. Doe Lot: Trees are down there, need to do FY17
- 5. Old Decorations from the winter: Need to remove per rules and regulations. Put ad in paper letting people know. Cemetery needs to be maintained throughout the summer, mowing.
- 6. Monument Repair: A few were noted.

The minutes from the 4/13/16 meeting were reviewed but not voted on as three committee members are needed

The meeting ended at 6:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Marion Mundy Recording Secretary

NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, June 8th, at 5:00 pm at Pine Knoll Cemetery and afterwards at the Town Office Meeting Room.